The large hall pictured above was used for a reception in honor
of the opening of a new wing of the Tek Holland manufacturing
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. The affair was also attended by all the Tek
Holland employees.

The ceremony was attended by a number of dignitaries including US Consul-General
the Queen’s Commissioner to the province of Friesland and the

building. The new area adds 40,000 square feet of manufacturing
space which brings the total space available to 100,000 square feet.

Ceremonies conducted on January 16
to open new wing at Tektronix Holland

The Queen’s Commissioner in Friesland,
Mr. Linthorst Homan, opened a new wing
of the Tek Holland building January 16.

The wing increases the manufacturing
space available by 40,000 square feet
which brings the total to 100,000 square
feet. The new extension will be used for
housing the assembly operations.

Dominating the ceremonies in the new
hall was a huge (10 foot tall) scale model
of the new-generation 7504 oscilloscope.

Guests attending in addition to the pro-
vincial governor were the present burge-
meester Mr. Hellinga and his wife, the two
retired Burgemeesters Huisman and Kuper-
us, the American Consul-General Mr.
Harold Howland, the Chairman of the

Board of Directors Mr. J. C. S. Waredorf,
the architects and repesentatives of the
contractors.

All employees attended the ceremonies,
which featured a talk by the Queen’s Com-
missioner on the theme of a new generation
of oscilloscopes being built in the new ad-
dition by a new generation of Friesians.

The American Consul-General added a
historical note by recalling the ties between
the province of Friesland and the US, not-

ing that it was the province of Friesland
that first recognized the government of the
then 13 colonies in 1776.

This recognition encouraged the Dutch
bankers to make the first loan to this un-
derdeveloped and foundling government.
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